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Llopd's Register of Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street, 'E.C. 1.

16th April, 1930.

Dear Sirs,
I em duly fevoured with your letter of the

1lth instent, enclosing a copy of one you have recelved

from Messrs. larius Nielsen & Co., intimeting that their
8+48+"SICGRID" 1s to be transferred to the Bureau Veritas
clessification, and that they consider it to be more to
their advantage to have their smaller vessels classed
with the same Soeciety.

I regret to hear of the Owners' intention
in this matter, and note that you have taken an
opportunity o interviewing the Superintendent, who
has agreed to defer taking action until the return of
& the lanaging Director in about & month's time,
| I therefore wwalt a further communication
% from you, and whilst thanking you for specially calling

my aﬁﬁanﬁiaa to the case, and for the trouble you have
teken, I think it would be well if you would take a
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manhole doors of the s.s."SIBRID" i1s concerned, attention
wes dpawn to this defective manhole door in May 1928, when
the port boller was surveyed at Dundee,

At this time the Surveyor was inrwmad that the
survey would be completed at Copenhagen, ;n which case the
owner would heve been saved very amidef#bla expense.

It was at the request of the Captaln of the
vessel that Lloyd's Agam at Viborg appeinted a Surveyor to
aampleke the survey ﬂ: Msmd, whieh 13 a vetg considerable
diastence rr-am Viborg. Fm'th:er, the sm*vsy of the starboard
boiler was held by a Surveyor appo,intad by Lloyd'!'s Agent in
June 1928, when it was recommended that the manhole door of this
boiler should e répefved. | ' ;

In July 1929 the Boiler Survey was again
completely held at wm:vp, when a record of BS 7.29 was

esa:&m&&.

It would therefore appesr that the Owners have
ain of the mannmer in which this Soclety's
Surveyors have dealt with the - B

¢ m, M Sirs,
Yours fal

no reason to co




